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From: Vicki Iyall <intrinsichealth@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, May 21, 2017 8:52 AM
To: rep.kenhelm@state.or.us; Rep.MarkJohnson@state.or.us; Rep.PhilBarnhart@state.or.us; Rep Marsh; 

Rep Reschke; Rep.CliffBentz@state.or.us; Rep Power; Rep Smith D
Cc: Reiley Beth; HEE Exhibits; Hernandez Maria
Subject: SB 990

Hello 

SB 990, needs to be in align with what the people want and need.  This bill does not protect us in the short or 
long term use of nuclear power plants.  

I’m shocked that this is on the table.  There are many other choices that Oregon can use to bring us safe short 
and long term energy usage for all of us to use and keep our environment in a healthy state. 

It’s vital for you to keep the moratorium that was passed in 1980 also known as Measure 7.   

We are all aware of how dangerous Nuclear Power Plants are and getting rid of waste one of the bigger issues 
short and long term 

I want all of you on the House Committee On Energy and Environment to put SB 990 down. This is essential 
for the safety of our state, country and world. 

Concerned Citizen, thanks for your time and efforts to protect our beloved Oregon. 

Vicki Anderson, Eugene Oregon 


